Emma Barnet

From: I

Sent: Wednesday, 28 October 2020 3:43 PM

To: Kevin.gillies@blacktown.nsw.gov.au; Emma Barnet
Subject: Fw: video files for my submission

Attachments: s&p 8.48 pdf.pdf; Sell and p 1 pdf.pdf; s&p 3.pdf

Dear Councillor Gillies

| refer to the application by sell & parker to increase their operational capacity to 600,000tonnes per year i
live in Anthony street blacktown with my family and hear the noise from their facility and it intrudes on
our ability to peacefully enjoy our home i cannot sit out on my back deck and relax without the loud
clanging and banging coming from sell& parker.

visitors come to our house and cannot believe the noise coming from there either, we worry that this will
affect property prices due to the constant sound of metal being dropped you can hear

a pipe drop it is so clear and loud not to mention the beeping noises coming from their machinery. some
days we can see dust coming from thier site as well.

At times the noise from sell & parker scares my dog as he thinks its thunder and starts shaking. we are rate
payers and should not have to put up with this i have attached some videos of what it is like i have more if
needed one of these videos i filmed at 8.40pm personally | think the whole thing should be moved to
eastern creek away from residential areas or come up with a solution to stop the noise coming from their
site permanently | have contacted the EPA disappointed with the outcome from them .

i hereby consent to you including me in the objection you will lodge.

you are welcome to contact me anytime if needed via email and i can then give you my phone number i
am happy to discuss this further.

regards

Sent from Outlook





